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June 9-10 SIG RC Fly-In “Mike Gretz Memorial” See page 3.

June 13 6:30 P.M. Monthly meeting  of the Central 
Iowa Aeromodelers. Meeting at the field. Come early 
and fly.

June 17 Control Line Fun Fly   Montezuma, Iowa

Let’s get together and have a fun fly and picnic at Hazel 
Sig’s airport just south of Montezuma.  Run what you brung, 
show us what you got, and amaze the crowd.  No 

Official events planned but if enough old time combat 
models show up we could play.  

Three mown grass circles, space for a couple more 
circles for hand launched models.

Fly until you drop then cook up some lunch and fly some 
more.  We will have grills available and any side dishes you can 
bring to share would be great.  AMA required toFly.

If you want to save on shipping costs on Sig products, 
send or call in your order before June 15, and we will have it 
delivered at the field.  For more information contact 

bobnelson@sigmfg.com or call 641-623-5154 and ask for Bob.

Vice President’s Column 
Mark Taylor 

I was hoping to give you a larger progress report on my “free” 
Kougar, not sure where the time went this month, but wasn’t able 
to work on it as I wished.  The toughest part was matching the 
red turtle deck, and canopy with the red covering.   Found 
Rustoleum cherry red paint is a pretty close match with Sig’s 
Waco red film 
covering. Next 
hardest matching 
the cowl with 
Monokote Cub 
Yellow.  Got lucky 
with the paint for 
the cowl, as I think 
I got the last two 
cans in existence 
from Tower 
Hobbies.  After 
four layers of 
paint, turned out 
pretty close.  Here 
is how the painting 
turned out. 

Cont’d  Page 2
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Two recent maiden’s. A Stinger 120(left) by Craig Kreuger and an Eagle II rebuild (right) by Denny Goodrich.

President’s Column Cont’d from Page 1

Got my Father’s Day gift for flying.  The back has a pouch for 
“stuff”, and a small cooler pouch.  I’m sure it will be handy. 
Wayne Hauber-notice what it says on the chair!

I saw on the internet a picture of a man standing on the roof 
of his apartment building, located in the landing approach path 
for commercial airliners.  He had painted the roof black, with 
large white letters, “Welcome to Cleveland”. Nice gesture. Only 
problem was, he lives in Milwaukee, Wisconsin.  

See you at the field,

Craig
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The Central Iowa Aeromodelers 
http://centraliowaaeromodelers.weebly.com/index.html 

This club has been established to promote all facets of the hobby/sport of 
model aviation and to provide assistance and fellowship for its members. AMA Charter 2091. 

For information about modeling or this club contact: 

  Craig Krueger - President 231-7047 rcflyer02@gmail.com 
  Mark Taylor - Vice President 232-0848 mktaylor145@earthlink.net 
  Kent Woods - Treasurer 232-8180 woods229@msn.com  
  Dave Popelka  - Field Marshall 515- 231-8924 dmpopelka@gmail.com  
  Dennis Goodrich  - Secretary / Newsletter 505-0408 dennyginia@yahoo.com 
  Wayne Hauber - Safety Office 291-0300 wjhauber@gmail.com 

2017 Central Iowa Aeromodelers Membership Form 
Annual Dues:  Open Member   $85  - Any Open AMA member.  

 Student   $35  - Full time college undergrad/school student of any capability  
 Family Membership   $85  - Includes spouse and all in household 18 & under. 
 Newsletter Subscription   $10 -  For non members only. 

NO REFUNDS ON DUES PAID 
THESE DUES ARE ADDITIONAL TO ACADEMY OF MODEL AERONAUTICS MEMBERSHIP 

https://www.modelaircraft.org/joinrenew.aspx
All except newsletter subscription require proof of current Academy of Model Aeronautics membership. 

Make checks payable to  Central Iowa Aeromodelers. Mail to: Kent Woods, 4709 Twain St., Ames IA  50014. 
Please note reason for payment. 

 Name: _______________________________________________________         
 Today's Date: ______________            AMA No:__________________    
 Address:_____________________________________________________  
 City: ________________________________ State: _________ Zip: __________   
 Email Address: ________________________________________________   
 Telephone: (____) ____-_________  R/C Channels You Use:  ___, ___, ___ 

CIRCLE MEMBERSHIP CATEGORY(S): 
 OPEN              STUDENT                        FAMILY              NEWSLETTER 

Comments to the 
Editor 

Any comments 
concerning this issue of 

the Sunbeam can be 
made via email  

to Denny Goodrich at 
dennyginia@yahoo.com.  

You can also call: 
(515) 292-6326.
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